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Earth Week 
Next Tuesday is Earth Day and we will be taking the whole week to recognize our 
independent and collective responsibility in keeping our earth safe, clean and ready for 
the future. Mr. Faulds, Mr. Strutt and the ECO team (over 60 members!) have planned 
daily events to support our learning and inspire us all to take an active role in 
protecting our earth. Please take a careful look at the calendar, so that you may discuss 
the learning with your child and prepare them to fully participate in Earth Week. 
 

SPECIAL NOTE: Weather permitting, our Parking Lot will be closed on Friday to support our school wide “Walk 
to School Day”!!! Strap on your sneakers!! 
 

Preparing for the 2014/15 School Year 
We are beginning to plan for September and need your help in a few areas. If you are moving or your child 
will be attending a different school in the fall, please let us know so that we can plan accordingly. We use our 
best knowledge of student numbers as we allocate staff and begin organizing student placements. 
In creating classes, we will be taking into consideration student identified friendships as well as parental and 
teacher input. If you would like to have your input into your child’s placement for next year please send in a 
letter addressed to Laura Ryckman (principal) outlining: 

1. Your child's current grade level and teacher 
2. Your child's strengths - academic and social. 
3. Your concerns for your child.  This is the place to include any special needs or personality traits that 

may need extra attention. 
4. Write about the type of classroom or teacher traits that you feel your child would do best with. 

Please note that we will not be accepting any requests for specific teachers and that the final decision for all 
students will be the responsibility of school administration. 
 

Clothes Shopping for Summer 
Now that the snow is melting, stores are full of summer fashions and I am sure that many families need to 
purchase new clothes for their growing children. As you and your child look at the new fashions, please keep 
in mind that Legacy does have a dress code that students are expected to follow. This may help you in 
making decisions in what you purchase. 

http://www.yrdsb.ca/schools/legacy.ps/Pages/default.aspx


ECO WEEK  -   BOOK SWAP  
 
 

Legacy is collecting used books for our first ever BOOK SWAP. 
 It is as easy as 1, 2, 3. 

 
 

1.  Bring in any books in good condition that you no longer need between 
Tues. April 22 and Fri. April 25. 
 
2.  For every two books you bring in, you will receive one BOOK TICKET. 
 
3.  Come to the library on Monday, April 28th or Tuesday, April 29th in the 
morning and choose a book for every ticket you have to take home and enjoy. 

 
 

ALL EXTRA BOOKS WILL BE DONATED TO A COMMUNITY 
THAT IS NEED OF BOOKS FOR THEIR SCHOOLS.  

                                                           



 
 

LEGACY PUBLIC SCHOOL CALENDAR IN AGENDA FORMAT IS ON OUR WEBSITE 
 

legacy.ps.yrdsb.ca 

 

THIS WEEK IS EARTH WEEK AT LEGACY 

http://www.yrdsb.ca/schools/legacy.ps/Pages/default.aspx


 
 

LEGACY PUBLIC SCHOOL CALENDAR IN AGENDA FORMAT IS ON OUR WEBSITE 
 

legacy.ps.yrdsb.ca 

 

AUTISM AWARENESS WEEK 

& PAUSE TO PLAY WEEK AT LEGACY 

 

http://www.yrdsb.ca/schools/legacy.ps/Pages/default.aspx


 
 

LEGACY PUBLIC SCHOOL CALENDAR LINK ON OUR WEBSITE 
http://www.yrdsb.ca/schools/legacy.ps/NewsEvents/Pages/School-Calendar.aspx 

 

http://www.yrdsb.ca/schools/legacy.ps/NewsEvents/Pages/School-Calendar.aspx


 

 

Thursday April 17, 2014. 
 
To: Parents/Guardians of Grade 6-8 Students 
From: Mr. Pavey 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian, 
 
On Thursday, May 15th, grades 4-8 students will perform in our “Spring Showcase”.  This concert will 
feature student learning and will highlight the great musical talent we have at Legacy. 
 
The concert will be held in our school gym at 6:30pm and will feature group vocal, recorder, dance, and 
band performances.  Also, we will be treated with smaller group and individual performances. 
On this day, students will be dismissed at their regular time of 3:30, and will need to arrive back at school 
for 6:00pm.   
 
Tickets cost $5, and all the proceeds from this event will go directly back into our music program through 
purchasing of new musical instruments for the school.  There is no limit on the number of tickets per 
family so be sure to purchase early!  For those who are interested in reserving a seat in the front three 
rows, we have special Premium Seating for $10 a ticket.  There will be a limited number of rear gym seats 
available for a Thursday morning school performance, with tickets available for purchase at the door. 
 
Please fill out and return the ticket order below, along with cash, or cheque made to Legacy Public 
School, stating how many tickets are being purchased.  Students will give their orders to their homeroom 
teachers. 
 
Thank you for your support of what will be a great evening! 
 
 
Mr. Pavey 
Grade 6-8 Music Teacher 
 
 
 
 
Student Name _________________________            Homeroom Teacher _________________________ 
 
  
_________ (state number of tickets) @ $5.00 each 
 
 
 
Amount of money enclosed _________________ 
 



Make friends! Have fun!   Light refreshments will be available! 

   
 

 
A Training Opportunity for Parents                             

with Children in School 
    Become Ambassadors in Your Community 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  
 

 

Join us and be part of a positive change in your community 

        Increase your skills and opportunities by volunteering in: 

 community organizations  

 your child's school  

 helping to bridge schools and communities 

 Collaborate with Settlement Workers and help to ease the transition to 

Canadian living for other newcomer families in York Region  
 
                         

Starts: April 25
th
, 2014      Ends: June 20

th
, 2014   (9 Sessions) 

When: Every Friday              Time:  9:00am to 12:30pm 

Where:  Community Connects, 5000 Steeles Ave E, Markham, ON 

(At the North West Corner of Brimley & Steeles) 

          

In Partnership with Family Services York Region & YRDSB  

  

 

Please Contact us to register Monday to Friday 10am-5pm 

Amita:  416-617-0645     thisisamita@outlook.com 

Leena:  416-818-7075     l_nayyar@hotmail.com 
 

mailto:thisisamita@outlook.com

